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COMPANY RECEIVES “MOST PROMISING TRANSITION AWARD”  
AT THE 2023 ESG WORLD SUMMIT AND GRIT AWARDS 

 
The Directors of Nickel Industries Limited (‘Nickel Industries’ or ‘the Company’) are pleased to announce the 
Company’s 80% owned Hengjaya Mine was recently awarded the "Most Promising Transition Award" at the 
ESG World Summit and GRIT Awards 2023 in Bangkok. 
 
The accolade was awarded for Hengjaya Mine’s leadership in transforming its business operations to 
contribute towards sustainability and its numerous initiatives to minimise the impact of its operations on the 
environment. 
 
The Summit and Awards are organised by CorpStage and ESG Research Foundation. The GRIT Awards stand 
for: Growth, Resilience, Intention and Innovation, and Transcending. The Awards aim to “advance responsible 
capitalism” and green initiatives recognising outstanding companies which are making strides towards a 
sustainable world through impactful environmental, social, and governance (ESG) practices. 
 
 

 
 

Nickel Industries’ Sustainability Manager, Muchtazar, accepting the “Most Promising Transition 
Award” the 2023 ESG Summit and GRIT Awards 
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Commenting on the ESG Summit and GRIT Awards accolade Nickel Industries’ Managing Director Justin 
Werner said: 
 
“We are proud to receive the ‘Most Promising Transition Award’ at the recent ESG World Summit 
which reflects the hard work and numerous initiatives the Nickel Industries and Hengjaya Mine teams 
have undertaken. These efforts have not only resulted in the receipt of this award but also a ‘Green 
Proper’ rating from the Indonesian environmental authority (one of only two nickel mines in 
Indonesia to achieve this rating), as well as one silver, four gold and two platinum trophies at the 
Environmental and Social Innovation Awards (ENSIA) in September 2022.” 
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